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Headteacher: Mrs O Gibbons 

 

23 February 2023 

Oak Class Trip to Craven Crucial Crew 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are writing with exciting news – Craven Crucial Crew is back after 3 years in hibernation! We are really pleased 
to be able to offer our children the chance to take part in this event which will take place at Eshton Grange in 
Gargrave on Thursday 16th March 2023.  

The Craven Crucial Crew day will be led by North Yorkshire Police, who have been delivering safety workshops to 
Year 6 pupils across the region for over 20 years. Since the very first session, approximately 200,000 children have 
taken part in the fun, interactive sessions and learnt some vital, life-saving skills to take forward into their adult life. 
The workshop sessions run over the course of a day and cover vital personal safety and behaviour topics such as 
road safety, internet safety, water safety and how to make an emergency call, and much, much more. I am sure you 
will all agree this will be an unforgettable day for our children.  

Timings: The aim is for this trip to take place within the timeframe of our usual school day but we do ask that you 
bear with us in the event of the workshop running over/potential traffic. The coach will depart from school at 08:45 
so please ensure your child is at school for registration at 08:30. The coach is due to collect us from Gargrave at 
15:00 so we anticipate being back at school by 15:30. As always, if there are any changes on the day we will keep 
you informed.  

What to Bring: Children will need to be dressed in their school uniforms and have warm/waterproof coats suitable 
for the weather. Please also provide your child with a packed lunch and bottle of water. Our usual healthy school’s 
policy applies. If your child requires a grab bag making up by school, please let a member of staff know in advance. 

Cost: The cost of this trip is £15 per child. This is to cover the cost of the workshop and coach travel. This is a 
voluntary contribution, however if we do not have enough funds to cover the cost, the trip will not be able to go 
ahead. Permission to be given and payment made via parent pay by Friday 10th March. 

We look forward to what will be an interesting and memorable day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Lauren McGeoch & Mrs Alison Campbell 
Oak Class Teachers 
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